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Docket No. 20180179-WU - Application for limited proceeding rate increase in 
Gulf County by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

Docket No. 20190118-WU - Application for increase m water rates m Gulf 
County by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

Lighthouse Utilities Company (Lighthouse or Utility) filed an application for a limited 
proceeding rate increase on September 26, 2018. On May 17, 2019, by letter, Lighthouse 
conveyed its desire to withdraw its September 26, 2018 application and file an application for 
general rate relief. Lighthouse's request for general rate relief will be taken up in Docket No. 
20190118-WU. In the same letter, Lighthouse requested that the filing fee paid in Docket No. 
20180179-WU be credited toward the Utility's subsequent application for general rate relief in 
Docket No. 20190118-WU. Pursuant to Section 2.07(C)(2)(d)(4), of the Administrative 
Procedures Manual, staff may administratively close dockets initiated by the filing of an 
application in which the applicant seeks to withdraw its initial pleading and staff has determined 
that there are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the Commission regarding the filing 
and no request for refund of filing fee has been made. Therefore, the Office of General Counsel 
and Division of Accounting & Finance request that Docket No. 20180179-WU be closed and 
that the filing fee previously paid in Docket No. 20180179-WU be credited toward the Utility's 
filing fee in Docket No. 20190118-WU. 




